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To the Planning and Zoning Board of Appeals:

We are writing to express our opposition to the proposed construction of a pickleball court at 63 Old Hill Road,
which neighbors our property. The noise from pickleball is simply too loud and noxious for a quiet residential
community, and thus would result in a significantly reduced quality of life for its residents.

Sincerely,

Glenn Siegel and Sarah Siegel
15 Side Hill Road
Westport
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